
Dear Mr Brownlee and Mr Amon,

I live at the ANZAC RSL Village with my elderly Mother and am very worried because our mobile phone reception 
is so unreliable, sometimes there is no reception at all and other times it breaks up so much that we can’t hold a 
conversation. We and all the other residents depend on our mobile phones and it is really unacceptable in this 
day and age that we can’t even make a simple phone call.

Please help us get the phone tower so desperately needed and remedy this worrying situation.

Kind regards,
Vicki Seffadj

Villa 705, Coral Sea Court
90 Veterans Pde
Narrabeen NSW 2101

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Sent: 2/07/2019 10:25:46 PM
Subject: Re: War Vets Phone Tower


